Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from January 14, 2014
Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 10:05 AM
Present – Mark Andresky, Jon Siebers, Allan Reider, Larry Baumgart, Bob Fuehr, Kenny Leonard, Don VanderZwaag
Absent:  Dan Butler
Minutes of December 10, 2013 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $5,357.92.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.  
Membership report –  Currently have 36 members. Bob will send dues notice twice a month through March. There was an application from Mark Eddy submitted and approved.
Education report – 
The Board reviewed the current educational schedule.
An education committee was formed to help coordinate educational speakers. Jon Sieber, Don VanderZwaag, and Mark Baker are the three members that volunteered.
January will be a roundtable discussion, February will be IT Marketing and CRM, and March will be a tax update. We should try to promote tax update meeting through CAR and RPOA. Other ideas for future meetings include accounting issues, capital roundtable, turnaround specialists, Darrell Arne, pre-recorded webinars, technology, and treasury issues including tax clearances. Some of these ideas were discussed for possible use with a joint meeting in April.
We tentatively set April 25th as a date for a joint meeting with the Metro Chapter. Mark will talk to Wendell to coordinate.

Other business – we discussed various ideas of combining the 3 corporations into 2 or 1 in some fashion or leaving the 3 existing corporations as they currently stand. There may still be some work to be done to make sure that all corporations are current on their tax filings. 
Meeting adjourned at 12:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary
